From: geoffgreen

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 10:00 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Cc: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros
<greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu
<castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Perrelli's Reimbursement

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Councillor Perrelli EnviroDay Reimbursement

As a ratepayer, | feel very disinclined to bail out Councillor Perrelli with my tax dollars to cover his
"EnviroDay" costs. If he had lined up sponsors, as he had claimed, then let Perrelli and his sponsors
foot the bill. I would like to see

Councillor's Beros' motion voted down, as it sets an irresponsible precedent. Unfortunately, Councillor
Perrelli will have to take responsibility for this event and determine how this debt will be paid.
Sincerely,

Geoff Green

297 Church Street South,

Richmond Hill.



